WILLAND PARISH COUNCIL

Minutes of the Meeting held on 11 August 1994
Present: J.L.Spearing Chairman), Mrs C.B,Allan, T.M.Allen,

Mrs G.M.Godfrey, Mrs—B. D -Greiam, Mrs E.A.Hawkins,
D.R.Parish, S.J.Webber, and the Clerk.

Apologies: D.R.Maynard, S.A.G.Michaux, R.J.Vile.
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in attendance Mrs C Bulley, County Councillor.

36 MINUTES of 14 July
Having been previously circulated were confirmed and signed.

37 MATTERS ARISING FROM MINUTES
Canine Faeces
Councillor T.M.Allen gave a summary of the action possible.
It was decided to undertake an opinion poll of organisations
in the village to obtain their views.
e :
Design required to be put to Ken White for an estimate. The
Chairman and Clerk to consider.
Bowling Green (Minutes of 10 Feb)
Approach had been made to Mr Edworthy who was of the opinion
that we would possibly create difficulties for the Uffculme
Club if we opened our own bowling club. He thought that we
should conduct a survey to establish whether support would
be forthcoming. On the cost, we should have to approach
Morchard Bishop the latest club opened. It was agreed that a
survey of the village should be undertaken to see what the
residents wanted in the POS.
The ideas of a cleaner for the village was floated by the
Chairman, to be included in the notice to issue.
Local Government Review
DCC News Release No. 14 circulated to all councillors.
MDDC - Forum to be held at Cullompton School on Monday 5
September. Several members expressed an interest to attend.
Decision to be taken at the September meeting.
Trees in The Orchards
MDDC have now confirmed that the residents have agreed to
replace the trees and the matter is now closed.
DCC - Structure Plan Third Alteration
Clerk has been unable to complete his assessment.

Auction and Mole Valley
The Chairman and Clerk have looked at the various footpaths
The Chairman has cleared the rubbish along and at the end of
the footpath between MVF and Auction Centre. The Clerk has
written to the Auction Centre seeking the removal of the
brambles at the the Somerville Road end.






